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Dear Parent/Carer,  

  

 

YEARS 3, 4, 5 & 6 PANTOMIME  

TUESDAY 17TH DECEMBER 2024 

 

You will know from our diary dates that Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 are due to watch the fabulous pantomime 

‘Dick Whittington’ produced by LADA Productions…oh yes, they are! 

 

You can find more information about LADA on the following link: 

 

 https://lada.org.uk/productions/ 

 

We do appreciate that this can be a challenging time of year financially but to support us in being 

able to continue to offer this exciting opportunity, we should be grateful if you would be kind enough 

to make a voluntary donation of £1 per child towards the cost of this event.  Donations can be made 

through ParentMail +Pay. 

 

Thank you to our wonderful PTFA who have very kindly provided snacks for the pantomime. Please 

note that children will still need to have either a hot meal or a packed lunch on that day. Please do 

ensure that we have up to date allergy information. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs L Jordan  

Head of School 

 

https://lada.org.uk/productions/

